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Ref: KF/2004 FAO Katie Fraser 
Date: 18th April 2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

RE: A159 MESSINGHAM ROAD, SCOTTER – PROPOSED 30MPH SPEED LIMIT EXTENSION 

Lincolnshire County Council recently received a request to review the speed limits at the 
above location. 

The proposed reduction in speed limit to 30mph as shown on the attached plan has been 
justified against the criteria set out in the council's speed limit policy. 

I look forward to receiving any comments you may wish to make. If I do not receive a response 
by Monday 3rd June 2024, I will assume that you have no objections to the proposal. 

Yours faithfully 

For Programme Leader Minor Works & Traffic 

 

To whom this may concern 
Lincolnshire County Council 
Place Directorate 
Highways Services 
Minor Works & Traffic Team 
County Offices 
Newland 
Lincoln LN1 1YL 
 
Tel: 01522 782070 
Email: TRO@lincolnshire.gov.uk 


